
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

April is quickly approaching, and your child along with many other students from Bucks 

County will be participating in a Reading Olympics on Thursday, April 10th at Cold 

Spring Elementary School. You and other interested family members are welcome to 

join us.  We expect this event to be an enjoyable, rewarding experience for everyone 

who attends.  To ensure a successful evening, we are asking for your cooperation with 

the guidelines that are listed below: 
 

• This is a heavily attended event.  Try to carpool so that traffic jams can be 

prevented. For the safety of all involved, obey the directions of the security staff. 

• The event begins promptly at 6pm.  Allow plenty of time for parking and finding 

the assigned classroom. Classroom assignments will be given later in March. 

• Park within clearly identified parking spaces in the school’s lot. Our Lady of 

Guadalupe is next door and has a large parking lot with a path connecting to 

Cold Spring. Do not drive or park on the grass.  

• Food and beverages (except bottled water) are not allowed to be eaten in the 

classrooms.  This rule applies to both student participants and spectators.  

• Participants should wear their Reading Olympics’ tee shirt, which will be given to 

the students March 26th.  

• Student participants should report immediately to the assigned classroom rather 

than lingering in the hallways.  See the back of this page for room assignments. 

• Keep in mind that small children will not have the attention span for this 

academic event and may be happier at home.             

• Parents are spectators, not participants.  Do not interfere with the questioning 

process or challenge the judge’s decision. 

• Student participants and spectators should turn off all cellphones.  Video 

recordings are not permitted. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the event.  Whether or not your child’s 

team accumulates many points, please remember that the students have benefited 

from a variety of worthwhile reading experiences. 

 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Daley 
 

Competition Date: Thursday, April 10, 2025 
Times: Competition BEGINS at 6:00 PM  
Location: Cold Spring Elementary School  



     

 
 
 
 
Tee Shirt:             Wear your Reading Olympics Shirt to school on 

         Thursday, April 10 and to the competition that 
 Night. 

 
Competition Date & Time:           Thursday, April 10 

Competition begins at 6:00 PM 
 

Location:                                      Cold Spring Elementary School 
 
             
Team Name                        Round 1                          Round 2                            Round 3 
 
Bannon Book Worms      Room    103                     Room    102                  Room 102 
 
Readers 2000                     Room    208                     Room    206                  Room  206  
 
Pal’s Pink Panthers      Room 204          Room 202         Room 202 
 
McBrien Book Besties       Room  108                        Room   107                   Room  107 
 


